
4-3-2023 

Dear Choir Parents, 

We just received our feedback from our Judge at MusicFest!  We got the highest rating possible and our 

Judge gave great positive feedback!  Choir is not done for the year – in fact, we have a few big events 

and surprises coming up! 

 

Special Recording Projects (throughout the next three weeks) 

 

I want to make sure our amazing Choir has a lasting legacy, and so I am putting together a few ideas to 

record ourselves singing songs we already know, as well as one more “bonus” surprise song…more 

information coming soon! 

 

Dates we will NOT have after-school Honor Choir, due to STAAR Testing: 

Monday, April 24th 

Wednesday, April 26th 

Monday, May 1st (there will still be Honor Choir on Wednesday, May 3rd) 

Monday, May 8th 

Wednesday, May 10th 

 

RISD Spring Football Game – Wednesday, May 17th (approximately 6pm – 8pm) 

We’ll wear “standard” t-shirts and khaki shorts and get to sing “The Star-Spangled Banner” on the 

football field where the Rockwall High School Jackets play – more information coming soon! 

 

As always, let me know if you have any questions or need anything! 

Thanks! 

Justin Foley 

Music Teacher/Choir Director 

Nebbie Williams Elementary 

justin.foley@rockwallisd.org 

http://rockwallisd.com/site/Default.aspx?PageID=4128 
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